D. Mark Goodwin & Associates, PA.
Consulting Engineers

™" PO, BOX 90606, ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87199
(505) 828-2200 FAX 797-9539

February 1, 2022

LOMC Clearinghouse

Attn: LOMR Manager

3601 Eisenhower Ave, Suite 500
Alexandria, VA 22034-6426

Re: CLOMR Case No. 21-06-3356R
Los Diamantes Subdivision — Rainbow Tributary

To Whom it May Concern:

This letter summarizes the Biological Assessment (BA) determination completed for the Los Diamantes
Subdivision, a Non-Federal Project, for the processing of a conditional letter of map revision {Case No.
21-06-3356R). It is my opinion that Sites Southwest, LLC’s report dated March 2015 and entitled
Biological Assessment, Los Diamantes Subdivision, City of Rio Rancho Sandoval County, New Mexico
documents compliance with the Endangered Species Act and provides written justification by the
requestor that a “Take” (meaning to harass, harm, pursue, hunt, shoot, wound, kill, trap, capture, or
collect, or attempt to engage in any such conduct) has no potential to occur to threatened and
endangered species as a result of the project, as described in the BA.

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me at
(505) 828-2200.

Respectfully,
Mark Goodwin & Associates, PA

ark Goodwir, PE
President
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